
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
POSITION: Without Recommendation  
 

BILL SYNOPSIS  
 
The Baltimore City Office of Information and Technology (BCIT) has completed its review of 
City Council has completed its review of 25-0050 Water Bill – Tenant Right to Review. The 
purpose of this bill is requiring the Department of Public Works to provide a specified person 
with a copy of a certain water or wastewater bill upon request and submission of specified 
documentation.   
 
SUMMARY OF POSITION  
 
BCIT does not have a role in implementing 25-0050 Water Bill – Tenant Right to Review. This 
is due to the fact that there is no new technical capability needed to support the requirements 
mandated.  
 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Fabienne Dorceus, Program Manager, at (410) 913-0556. 
 

TO The Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council 

FROM 
Leyla Layman, Interim Chief Information Officer 

Baltimore City Office of Information and Technology  

CC Ms. Nina Themelis, Director, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations  

DATE May 15, 2025 

SUBJECT BCIT 25-0050 Water Bill – Tenant Right to Review 
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